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Getting rid of mail on voting is not only extremely Ableist it is a form of voter 

suppression. What worthless Republican put this bill forward. Without voting day 

being a national paid holiday and without enough voting places and shitty hours to 

vote this is just fascist voter suppression. Any and all republicans need to leave OR 

immediately for worthless states like Idaho. Maga fascism isn't welcomed here and 

we will fight it with every breathe.  


